
HOW TO ENTER A CODE
INTO THE APP

"APTURI COVID" ?

If you have been tested positive for COVID-19 and
have been interviewed by an SPKC epidemiologist, but
have not received a code from the SPKC within a day,

then write an e-mail to: 
apturicovid@spkc.gov.lv

THANK YOU!

Within a day after an
interview with the

SPKC you will recieve
an SMS with a code

We ask you to enter the
code in the Settings
section of the app

within 30 minutes
after receiving the code

When the code has
been entered, press

"Send"


